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Dear parents, 

 

As you know, the SATs exams are next week, and your children have been working hard to 

prepare for them. As teachers, we want to ensure that our students are well-rested and 

relaxed leading up to the exams, as this can help positively impact their performance. 

 

We understand that these exams can be stressful for both parents and children, which is 

why we would like to encourage you to ensure that your children are getting enough sleep 

and rest leading up to the exams. The last thing we want is for your children to be tired 

and stressed out on exam day. 

 

We also recommend that your children take this weekend to enjoy themselves and relax. 

Whether it's spending time with family and friends, pursuing hobbies or interests, or simply 

taking some time to unwind, letting them have a fun and enjoyable 3-day weekend can 

significantly help reduce stress levels. 

 

Please do not put any undue pressure on your children during this time, as they are 

already under enough pressure to perform. Instead, shower them with love, support, and 

encouragement, as this can make all the difference in the world. 

 

As always, we are here to support and guide our students through this process, and we are 

confident that with their hard work, and a little encouragement from our staff, they will 

do brilliantly in the exams. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, and best of luck to your children! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 6 Team 
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A Poem to all our #KingEdwinners 

Dear Year 6 students, with exams soon, 

I know you're feeling the pressure and gloom, 

But trust that you can do this, with determination, 

And all your hard work will end in celebration. 

 

Make good choices when the test begins, 

Take your time, read the questions, don't give in, 

Excellence is what you strive for, and what you'll achieve, 

Your skills, your knowledge, your beliefs. 

 

Creativity is what truly sets you apart, 

Showcase your individuality, let your talents start, 

Think outside the box, and use your insightful mind, 

Solve problems with confidence, with poise, you will find. 

 

Remember to show respect to all those around, 

Your teachers, your friends, in every sound, 

Encouragement and support, in everything you do, 

And soon, victory will be all yours, through and through. 

 

So, Year 6 students, hold your head up high, 

Be confident, fearless, and don't be shy, 

Believe in your abilities, stay focused and strong, 

You got this, and you've waited for this moment for so long. 


